
News 
On March 3, 2015, a delegation from the University of World Economy and Diplomacy (UWED) in 

Uzbekistan visited the Graduate School of Economics and Business Administration, Hokkaido 

University. Prof. Laylo Tashpulatova in the International Economic Relations Faculty at UWED and 

Mr. Shukhrat Adilov in the Department of Human Resources and Higher Education Institutions at 

Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Uzbekistan were welcomed by Dean Hiroshi Yoshimi and Prof. 

Masato Hiwatari. They discussed various topics for further cooperation such as academic interaction, 

student exchanges or the join educational program.  

 
 

 
 

 


